
January 31, 2019 

 

To:  Agency  Representatives 

 

From:  LaRonda Simes, Agency Relations Manager 

 

Subject: Tyson Foods, Inc. Chicken Nugget Recall 

 

This notice is to inform you that Tyson Foods, Inc., a Sedalia, Mo. establishment, is recalling approximately 

36,420 pounds of chicken nugget products that may be contaminated with extraneous materials, specifically 

rubber. The panko chicken nugget items were produced on Nov. 26, 2018.  You may have received this 

product through retail stores donations or from the Los Angeles Regional Food Bank. If your agency received 

this product, please dispose of the product in a way that will render it unfit for consumption. Please also no-

tify the Agency Relations   Department of your action in this regard.  

 

If you have any further questions, please contact the Agency Relations Department at extension 121, 133, 

135.  

FDA 

https://www.fsis.usda.gov/wps/portal/fsis/topics/recalls-and-public-health-alerts/recall-case-archive/archive/2019/recall-009-

2019-release 


